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Dear Editors-in-Chief,

I checked statistical methods in the manuscript entitled “Clinical Significance of
Hypoechoic Lesions in Submandibular Glands in Type 1 Autoimmune Pancreatitis”. I
confirmed that the authors adequately conducted statistical analyses with appropriate
description.

If there were any problems about the statistical analyses, please let me know.
Sincerely,

Hiroshi Yokomichi, BMath, MD, MPH, PhD, Associate Professor

Department of Health Sciences, Interdisciplinary Graduate School of Medicine and
Engineering, University of Yamanashi

1110, Shimokato, Chuo, Yamanashi 409-3898, Japan

Tel: +81-55-273-9566, Fax: +81-55-273-7882

E-mail: hyokomichi@yamanashi.ac.jp
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